
My name is Maerik Lefkowitz and I am a Connecticut Adoptee. Please support and pass SB 113. 

I was born in 1970 and have for all my life wanted to know about my birth parents. I have 

attempted to find out what I can, but it is difficult and expensive to do so. 

With the advent of DNA testing I have found distant cousins and such. But as I grow older I find 

there is also greater importance in knowing ones family medical history as well as just knowing 

where you came from. 

 

Please correct a mistake that was made long ago and make adoptee birth certificates whole. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Maerik Lefkowitz  

 


